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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our Well-being Workers, Georgina and Devon are excited to launch 
'The Great Darnhall Bake Off 2021'.  
 
This is a family competition, so you can all get involved in the designing 
and making of your bakes.  
 
There will be three themed categories for 
your bakes;  

 Summer,  

 Animals,  

 What makes you happy 
 
Please send photos of your bakes to our 
school WhatsApp number 07701 316490. 
The deadline for entries will be 9th July 
2021. 
 
The bake off will be judged by our well-being workers along with other 
judges in the final week of our school term.  
 
There will be prizes for the winning families.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Mrs Chappell  
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